
 

 

 Dear Naila, 
 
As discussed, Mr. Muhammad Asim has resigned from UCPO position on 13 June 201 
by submitting 16 days’ notice period. However, his resignation was not shared with us 
and he has been paid for the month of June 2019.  
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Nadeem Jan [mailto:nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk]  

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 10:36 PM 

To: 'Shahid Ali' <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 

Subject: FW: Resignation of UCPO Gandaf(Asim) District Swabi 
 

 
Regards, 
 
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
 

From: KHAN, Najeeb Ullah Sher [mailto:khannaje@who.int]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 7:21 AM 

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: MUFTI, Amir; humayun633@yahoo.com 

Subject: Resignation of UCPO Gandaf(Asim) District Swabi 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

Dear Nadeem Jan! 

 

Hope you are enjoying good health 

 

As per your telephonic request ,kindly find attached the resignation of Mr Asim previously 

working with us in capacity of UCPO Gandaff Dist Swabi 

 

I apologize for the delay 

 

Regards 

Najeeb Ullah Khan 

PEO Swabi 
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